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Apr 24, 2023
Re: Student Transcripts
Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you are aware, the charter school contract between the Family Partnership Charter
School (FPCS) and the Anchorage School District (ASD) will be terminated effective May 4,
2023. However, FPCS will remain open as an ASD school and the district will transition it
into an alternative correspondence school.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the school name of “Family Partnership
Charter School” will sunset in our records management system on June 28th, after which,
the school name will be changed to “Family Partnership Correspondence School.” This
means that if you have a student who is graduating and you would like their transcript to
read Family Partnership Charter School, please submit your student transcript request prior
to June 28th, 2023. To submit a records request, please go to the following link:
hitps://fanchorageak.scriborder.com/.

If you have any questions, please contact Family Partnership at 907-742-3700.

Thank you for your partnership and support in providing students an individualized learning
environment that fosters high achievement and prepares them for success in life.

Sincerely,
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/ﬁson Hlasny, Ph.D.

Director, Charter Schools
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